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Dear Parents


I hope you all had a safe and relaxing Christmas.

As you are no doubt aware the Minister of Education announced recently that schools will not re-open until 11th January.

As a result of this I need to inform you of how this will impact our school community. Staff will be in school on Monday 4th January to prepare work for remote learning for next week.  Then from Tuesday 5th January remote learning will take place for all children using Seesaw.  From Tuesday we will be open to accommodate any children who require supervision.  They too will be taught remotely under supervision as there will be no face to face teaching next week.

The school will remain open on these dates for vulnerable children and the children of key workers as directed by the Minister.  If your child falls into either of these categories, please contact me by email no later than noon on Monday 4th Jan to allow us to plan ahead for the week -  dmccann396@c2kni.net.

This is not how we hoped to start our new school term but as a staff we will continue to support you and your children in every way we can. 


Regards

Diane Mc Cann
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